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January 31,2022

xeekxkPlease Distribute to the Representatives*++++*

Dakota Soda
Lansing, MI 48909-7514

RE: House Bill 5700
Dear Michigan House of Representatives

I am Michigan aerial applicator, from Hamilton, MI. I have great concerns about this House
Bill 5700 being introduced to you and the House. I have concerns as a Commercial Aerial
Pesticide Applicator, and for a citizen of Michigan. This bill will loosen the requirements that
I and all the applicators that are licensed in MI have worked with and responsibly applied
pesticides fo since 1990, Ii this passes out state applicator will not have to meet the
requirements of Part 83 , section 8315(2). This bill would allow pesticide application to
applied by other States rules. This opens the door {o applicators not being governed by our
MDARD!

Respectiully please turn down this House Bill to continue responsible application of
pesticides on our Michigan lands and waters!

Thank You ior your time!
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Kurt Homkes
016 201 5808




